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Year 4 Visit to Tame Valley – Friday 3rd November


Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 have been invited to help plant some seeds down in the Tame Valley as part of Tameside’s conservation programme led by ‘The Friends of the Tame Valley’

We will be leaving school at 10.30am tomorrow (3rd November) to walk down the valley to meet with the ‘Friends’ and the local councillor, Andrew Gwynn.

The children will need to bring wellies or old trainers as it will be muddy, a warm coat and some spare trousers/leggings to change in to if they get too muddy. Full uniform to be worn as usual.

Please complete the slip below giving consent for your child to take part and consent for photographs to be taken.

Any problems please come and speak to Mrs Stephens.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Greaves.
Principal.

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Tame Valley Visit – Year 4

Child’s Name………………………………………………………	


(Please amend as appropriate)

I give permission for my child to be involved in the seed planting in Tame Valley on Friday 3rd November.		Yes/No

I give permission for my child to be photographed by the Tameside Reporter and published in the newspaper. 	Yes/No

I give permission for my child to by photographed and published on the school website/twitter.	Yes/No

I give permission for my child to by photographed and published on the ‘Friends of the Tame Valley’ Face book page.	Yes/No


Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………..
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